camerond@parliament.uk
Tell David Cameron: Support vulnerable adults and the elderly by protecting whistleblowers
Dear David Cameron,

I was dismayed to learn about the treatment of Phoebe Muchilwa, after she attempted to expose bad practice at a company providing care for vulnerable adults and the elderly. If justice is to be served, whistleblowers need to have the protection of the law in order that they may have the confidence to speak out to improve the provision of care for vulnerable people.

Phoebe’s case is not an isolated incident. There are many occasions where someone is bullied into silence when they discover corrupt or unfair practices. We would urge you to tighten the law so that justice may be served and the vulnerable protected.

We ask that:

You introduce specific laws aimed at protecting whistleblowers and setting out specific standards of care for vulnerable adults and the elderly so that standards may be maintained

· you set up an independent enquiry into the employment tribunal’s handling of Phoebe’s case

· you allow documentation to be considered in such an enquiry and tighten the laws so that verbal bad faith evidence is not given priority over written documentation evidence

· extend the right to appeal. Phoebe was told that she could not appeal the facts found by the employment tribunal. However, since these facts do not reflect the documented evidence, individuals should be allowed to dispute facts when errors can be proven

· re-examine the criteria for accepting by the equality and human rights commission

· those responsible for covering up malpractice, whether it be management, trade unions or anyone else, should be held accountable in a criminal court

· tighten the laws around bullying and harassment at work
· establish specific whistleblowing courts, with a focus on improving services and learning lessons from mistakes made
· prevent employers from using the threat of cost orders to force whistleblowers to withdraw their case

I believe that Britain is a country founded on democracy and justice. With your help, we can change this country for the better, by providing justice and protection to the vulnerable, while holding those in power and authority accountable to their actions.

Thank you for your support.

